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HOPE Plaza will provide affordable fully accessible housing for survivors of domestic 

violence and human trafficking. The number one need for survivors of domestic 

violence is housing and HOPE Plaza will make this more accessible. Please support 

the HOPE Plaza Housing Project to provide vital housing for victims and their 

children. This is a huge benefit to the Salem community and will allow so many 

survivors to heal in a safe location and seek the support they need from the Center 

for Hope and Safety.  

 

Thank you so much for your consideration. If they seek these funds that would help 

immensely! 


